
 

 
 

FCPF Program announcement 

Date: December 15th, 2023 

Issue: Addressing potential reversals from Mozambique’s ER Program 

On November 30th, 2023, the government of Mozambique submitted to the FMT for completeness 
check the third Monitoring Report for the FCPF ER Program Zambézia Integrated Landscape 
Management Program (ZILMP), covering the period from 2021 to 2022. As part of that report, the 
ER Program reported a negative performance of 7,464,200 tCO2e above the Reference Level.   

Following the provisions of the latest version of the Buffer Guidelines, the FMT will proceed to 

engage a Validation Verification Body to conduct a third-party verification of the reported results as 

per the Validation and Verification Guidelines.  

Once the VVB confirms the reported performance by Mozambique, the FMT will proceed to cancel 

the necessary ERs from the Buffers in accordance with the latest version of the Buffer Guidelines 

available at the time of the completion of the Verification. 

 

 


